
Emergency Closure 
  

We make every effort to maintain a full educational service, but on some occasions circumstances 
arise which lead to disruption. Schools may be affected by, for example, severe weather, dislocation 
of transport, power failures or difficulties of fuel supply. In such cases we shall do all we can to let 
parents know about the details of closure or reopening. We shall keep you in touch by using our 
website, text messaging, letters, email and announcements on radio. 

In most cases of closure, due warning will be given in advance. If time permits, a communication to 
parents will be issued via email or text message. 

In any unusual or emergency situations pupils may use the telephone in school office in order to 
contact parents. 
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